
 

 

 
May 27, 2022 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 

 
The continued inflationary pressures of diesel fuel, pallets, freight, and labor over the past 
year have forced us to increase price on all Levelrock® and Durock® Floor Prep powder 
products on all shipments on and after Monday, June 27, 2022.  
 
We truly appreciate your understanding and loyalty during these challenging times as 
markets continue to be unpredictable.   
     
Your local USG Gypsum Solution Sales Representative will be contacting you to discuss the 
specifics around all products included in this price increase. 
 
   
We appreciate your business and look forward to continuing to serve you.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Joe Adcock 
Director,  
Gypsum Solutions  
 
 
 
 
 
COVERAGE AREA:  Entire USA     


